
Happy Thanksgiving from
Wainwright Veterans Association

 
Greetings!

From the Officers of the USS Wainwright Veterans Association we would like to wish
all of our shipmates and their families a very Happy Thanksgiving. Please be safe in
your travels where ever they may take you. Take a moment to give thanks for all of
your blessings during this holiday.

We hope to see you all in Charleston SC in 2016.

Sincerely,
 
Rodney Shafer
Wainwright Veterans Association

JOIN OUR MAILING LIST!

http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1118488190900

